

## **ADVISORY**

## TO ALL SRRV APPLICANTS

Please be advised that during the meeting of the PRA Board of Trustees (BOT) held last 15 February 2021, it has been resolved that acceptance and processing of NEW Special Resident Retiree's Visa (SRRV) applications and issuance of SRRV at the PRA Head Office and all Satellite Offices <u>remains suspended</u> pending the ongoing review of the entire program by a third-party provider.

Due to this, PRA reminds all SRRV Applicants to ensure that a valid/legal stay in the Philippines is maintained. Remittance of visa deposits and/or payment of application fees are discouraged.

For servicing-related transactions of existing SRRV holders, kindly coordinate with the Servicing Division at <a href="mailto:servicing@pra.gov.ph">servicing@pra.gov.ph</a> or telephone number +632-8848-1412 to 16 loc. 2007, 2009-2011, 2054, 2038, 2063.

ATTY. BIENVENIDO K. CHY General Manager / CEO